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Loraine Merrett

From: Louise Pink [sheriffhuttonparishcouncil@gmail com]
Sent: 15 June 2015 13:55

To: Development Management

Subject: Re: Planning Application 15/00377/MFUL

Dear Ryedale District Council,

After lengthy discussion and consideration the Parish Council agreed that the revised documents have met all of the
Parish Council's initial concerns. The Sheriff Hutton Parish Council, therefore, is happy to withdraw its original
objection to planning application 15/00377/MFUL - Solar Farm at Mill Hill Farm.

Best Regards,

Louise

On Mon, May 18, 2015 at 12:15 PM, Louise Pink <sheriffhuttonparishcouncil(@ email.com> wrote:
Dear Ryedale District Council,

Sheriff Hutton Parish Council wish to OBJECT to planning application:-

15/00377/MFUL - Installation and operation of a solar farm and associated infrastructure including photovoltaic
panels, mounting frames, inverters, transformers, substations, communication building, fence and pole mounted
CCTV cameras and temporary construction vehicular access at the Land at Mill Hill Farm, Cornborough, Sheriff
Hutton for Lightsource Revewable Energy Ltd.

Following a vote the majority decision was NOT to support the application. Key objections include the height
of the solar panels, concerns over screening and the length of time the screening would need to develop,
loss of a field from the food chain, the visible impact on the village and the dangerous precedence the
approval of this application could create. The Parish Council are not opposed to solar farms in general but
believe this location is not fit for purpose. A letter of objection had been received from Farlington Parish
Meeting.

Please can you confirm receipt of this objection. D ALE DM
Many Thanks, RYE
Louise - Clerk for Sheriff Hutton Parish Council 16 JUN A




